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	#

	Clarifications 

	1
	Due to the absence of key staff during the second half of October, we would like to ask for an extension of the submission deadline by two weeks.

Reply:
Currently, we are not planning to extend the deadline.

	2
	Can you provide further information on the number of hardware units expected under Lot 2 of this frame agreement?


Reply:
As the winning bidder will be signing a Framework Agreement, GOAL as the contracting authority does not guarantee any volume of orders under the FWA as all purchases will be based on the needs and activities of GOAL which will vary over time.

	3
	Is it mandatory to be Tier 1 provider for airtime and data services?


Reply:
It is preferred that the service provider be a Tier 1 provider for airtime and data services, although not essential. If they are submitting a proposal for Lot 1 (provision of airtime and data services) they need to be able to provide both airtime and data services on the same sim. If a supplier can’t do that, we can suggest just submitting a proposal for Lot 2 (provision of equipment). The service provider should confirm in their technical bid submission.

	4
	Is shipping to sensitive countries also possible via GOAL logistics?


Reply:
The incoterm which the supplier will follow for delivery of all equipment is DDP. Please fill in the table in Appendix 6 to confirm same.
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